HB 653 —-- WATER POLLUTION CONTROL
SPONSOR: Redmon

For any loan initiated on or after January 1, 2018, this bill
limits the annual administrative fee that can be charged by the
state for any loan to public utilities for the purpose of water
pollution control to no more than one-half of one percent of the
outstanding loan balance.



